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PRESS RELEASE  

 

 

Treviso, 24th October 2007  

 

 
 
With reference to the article published today on the financial newspaper "Il Sole 24 Ore" entitled 
"Philips verso De' Longhi", and on request of the competent Authority of the Market, De' Longhi 
S.p.A. informs that the news contained in such article are not founded. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
De' Longhi S.p.A. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Per la stampa 
 
De’ Longhi S.p.A. 
Valentina Zanetti 
T 0039 0422 413384 
Cell. 335 7861219 
valentina.zanetti@delonghi.it 
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